

11/09 2025

Dear Medic/Dentist/Veterinary/Health Professional,

We hope you are well.

We are reaching out to invite you to participate in our upcoming MMI (Multiple Mini Interviews) Mock Interview Evening, scheduled for Tuesday, 30th September, from 16:00 to 20:00. The event will be held in person at the Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Sixth Form Centre at RGS, the same location as last year.

We had successful MMI events in previous years, thanks to the generous participation of professionals like you. This year, we aim to create a similar experience for our current Year 13 students who are interested in pursuing careers in health-related fields.

Your expertise and experience would be invaluable to our students, and we would be honoured to have you join us as an interviewer. No preparation is required, and we will provide all necessary templates and guidance.

If you are available to help, please let us know by emailing swt@rgshw.com and we will send you further details.

If you cannot support this particular event but would like to get involved in RGS' careers programme, do get in touch on careers@rgshw.com.

Thank you for considering our invitation.

We greatly appreciate your support of RGS' careers provision and look forward to hearing from you soon!

Mrs Sweta Thakrar Director of careers swt@rgshw.com

Mr Lee Rowe-Elliot Associate Assistant Head Imr@rqshw.com

Facsimile